
lank of (Canada

t, March 19th, 1941.

The Hon. Marriner S. Eccles,
Chairman of the Board of Governors,
Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Eccles,

I am planning to make a short visit to

Washington during the week, commencing March 31st. If

you have a free moment during March 31st, April 1st or

2nd I should like to have a chat with you and am, therefore,

sending you this advance note to see if you will have some

time to spare on any one of these dates. I should also

like to take advantage of the opportunity to have a chat

with some of your officers and hope, for example, that Dr.

Goldenweiser and Mr. Gardner may be available.

I have very pleasant recollections of my

visit to Washington in February of last year and I am sorry

that I have not had an earlier occasion to renew our associa-

tion.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Governor
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March £4, 1943L.

My dear Mr* Gordon:

Cbairwan. Secies was obliged t.Oj- pay a Ti&it to
the t#s t , but before le&irlac bt handed ale yo«r l«tt«r ©£
March 19 end asited &e to express to you his ret;r«t that
h« will not be is W>ltitiu1i1 i v t e s i*«t v is i t .

I shall ba very b»ppf to soc- you ^illa JQU ar©
in the city &Bd X ivould appreciate i t IV you would eg®-
sualcate with Eg office upon your arrival so that we say
hot* tiie jjriTilsge of having you ia Bt liacbeoa with t1i«
Board Members, if that f i t s i s nith your

At the same time 1 gag •AftdBg L>r»
aiwi Mr» Gardner of your Tisit for I know they isill
o&me as opportunity to see and t a l t with

•'Jith kindest re

yours

Ronald

D. Gordon, Deputy
Baiik of Canada,
Ottawa, Canada.
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